
Fr. Bill Nicholas, former parochial vicar at Nativity, will be visiting us 
this coming Sunday, November 4.  He will be outside church after all 
Masses to greet his many friends from this parish and to sign copies of 
his new book (see press release below). If you haven’t purchased your 
copy yet, you will be able to do so that day. The cost is $20 each, tax 
included. Don’t miss the opportunity to chat with Fr. Bill and to own a 
signed copy of his book.


